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FCA NEWSLETTER 

 Happy New Year, everybody. I hope your holiday season was as fun for you as it 

was for me. 

 Our Mad About Art Show on November 2nd turned out  to be a decent success, 

despite the snowstorm outside. Thanks to all the volunteers who made things run so 

smoothly. 

 Now that it’s January, we have a couple of things to focus on—the casino at 

Deerfoot Inn on January 27th and 28th, and our next exhibition ( All Things Spring) in 

Edgemont in March. I want to thank in advance all the volunteers that signed up for the 

casino. The proceeds from that casino will continue to benefit our organization in the up-

coming years. 

I also want to talk briefly about the “viewers choice” awards that we initiated at the last 

exhibition in November. We asked attendees to select which painting was their favourite and 

fill out a ballot. This proved to be very successful, and we received many votes. Not sur-

prisingly, there was no clear consensus on which painting was most favoured. In fact, of 

the 42 artists in the show, 35 of them received at least on vote! In the end, Sharon Wil-

liam’s painting Sunflower Fields received 4 votes and technically was considered the most 

popular. Kathy Hildebrandt received 8 votes for all of her pain tings combined, as did 

Hossain Jajouei. All three of these artists will be receiving a small prize shortly. Given the 

popularity and success of this initiative, we will continue the viewers choice awards in fu-

ture exhibitions. 

Our next general meeting will be Tuesday, January 21st. Hopefully the 

weather will cooperate this time. 

Take Care Everyone. 

Garry Kaye 
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Mary Leigh-Doyle  

Workshop 

Saturday and Sunday January  

26 & 27, 2014 

Burnt Glass Studio 

Workshop 

Friday to Monday 

Feb. 21,22,23 & 24, 2014 

 

Marney Rose-Edge 

Workshop 
March 21, 22 & 23, 2014 

 

 

Please check the web-

site often to see new 

posting of upcoming 

workshops, Go to 

events - workshops  

Also check the website 

for more information 

on these upcoming 

workshops. 

Upcoming Workshops  
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Jan. 21/14 

 

Mary Leigh Doyle 

  

Grisaille Demo in Oil 

  

Feb. 18/14 

  

Alice Helwig 

  

Acrylic Demo 

  

Mar. 18/14 

  

Ingrid Christensen 

  

Critique 

  

Apr. 15/14 

  

Colin Bell 

  

Ink & Watercolour quick 

sketching 

  

May. 20/14 

Maryanne Jespersen   

Oil Demo 

Upcoming Meeting Program  
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Member News 
FCA Calgary Chapter Members  Kathleen Theriault  & Sheila Schaetzle would like to  announce that 

they are showing  a selected number of their paintings  together with Annette Resler and  

Lisa Roos.     Opening Reception Wednesday January 8th, 2014—5:00—8:30 pm 

Midtowne Gallery  from Jan. 8—Feb. 1, 2014.  9250 Macleod Trail SE  Calgary   Tel: 403 252 7063 



Federation of Canadian Artists—

Calgary Chapter 

 

General Monthly Meeting: Tuesday, 

November 19, 2013 

President, Garry Kaye, called the 

meeting to order at 7:10pm. 

Sharon Williams moved that the  

October Minutes be accepted as  

circulated. Motion seconded by  

Rosemary Bennett. Passed. 

¶ Garry Kaye reported from  

conversation with treasurer, Kathy 

Hildebrandt, that the chapter  

finances are in order with no  

significant changes from last month. 

 

2.  Terri Finnigan reported on 

the November 2, 2013 Mad About 

Art Show. 

¶ 17 pieces from a very  

impressive body of works was sold. 

The change of courier was a  

success and will likely be used in 

the future. 

¶ Winners of the draws were 

awarded their prizes, gift  

certificates will be presented to the 

award winners from the show. 

¶ The introduction of the viewers 

choice award was a great success. 

The keen interest of the attendees 

to make a choice was a testament to 

the overall high quality of work the 

exhibiting artists as 35 different 

November 19, 2013 -General Monthly Meeting Minutes 
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artists got a least one vote.  

Congratulations to Sharon Williams 

and her “Sunflower Field” which 

received the most votes, and to 

Kathy Hildebrandt and Hossain 

Jajouie who were the runners up in 

the vote accumulation. 

 

Planning for upcoming shows 

¶ Edgemont early spring  

probably in March 2014  

¶ Haysboro on Saturday, May 3, 

2014  

3. Tami Hort reminded members 

to check the newsletter and the 

website for upcoming workshops. 

The membership ios asked to make 

suggestions for workshop  

presenters that might be of  

interest. All input is much  

appreciated. 

Sharon Williams reported that  

programming for the monthly  

meetings for the next year are well 

into planning and are noted in the 

newsletter. 

 

The next casino with provides the 

funds for our chapter to offer  

workshops at a nominal cost and no 

charge for selling art at the  

exhibitions is scheduled at the  

Deerfoot Casino on Monday and 

Tuesday, January 27 and 28, 2014. 

Tami Hort circulated a list with the 

assigned shifts for both days. Any 

changes must be arranged by the 

person holding the shift and should 

be reported to Tami. 

4. A discussion ensued on  

violations of exhibition  

guidelines. It was noted that 

while all artists signed the  

Exhibition Guidelines document, 

some had not fully adhered to 

the guidelines. The Executive 

will further discuss how to take 

action against future offenders. 

One worrying point is paintings 

either pre-sold after being juried 

into the show or not available to 

the show for whatever reason. 

Items of new business was brought 

to the attention of the members: 

¶ The executive will be look-

ing into renting a storage unit for 

FCA assets and other equipment. 

¶ Sheila  Mitchell requested 

that a budget be approved for 

the DVD library so she could 

make additions and replace-

ments to the collection. Approval 

of an amount will be discussed 

with her and decided by the  

executive. 

 The next meeting is  

scheduled for Tuesday, January 21, 

2014. There is no meeting during 

December. Rosemary Bennett  

reminded members that fees are 

due by the end of the year. 

 The meeting was  

adjourned at 8:10 pm and followed 

by a painting demonstration with 

Doug Swinton. 

Submitted by Leila Chan 

 


